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Hi,
Please find attached a copy of my very brief comment on ED 180.
Thanks

Cameron Flynn
Senior Manager
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Comment on ED 180

I have been through the ED and my very brief comment is that I think it will be
welcomed by the not-for-profit sector. Many of our current clients are not-for-profit and
they could not understand the thinking behind the previous Standard.

[ also really like that there are a number of examples in the Standard to help with the
application.





